
3.6.13 

 

ATTENTION: House Rules Committee Chair and Legislative Members 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

 

RE: HB 2560 

 

The above bill is one that I hope all Committee members will support. 

 

 It is both a matter of common sense and good ethics to ensure that people assigned to 

Commissions and similar rule making positions, do not have any form of conflict of interest with 

the issues that they are handling. 
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